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A bill such as this is inherently undemocratic and is in lock step with the oppressive 

authoritarian regime taking place in the federal government. 

Until election days are federally recognized holidays, requiring in-person voting 

disenfranchises the many workers who may not have the time or resources to work a 

full shift and then vote in person. Furthermore, we have seen polling site abuses and 

intimidation tactics throughout this country and the voting rights act has been 

weakened in this regard.  

This bill is an attack on our democracy and any responsible representative of the 

people has no business supporting it.  


